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/ 777 Spadina Road, 
Toronto,0

*1
December 4, 1940.

Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen, K.C., P.C..The Senate, *
Ottawa, Canada.
Dear Mr. Meighen:

We are indeed most grateful to you for allow­
ing your name to be associated with the Honorary 
Committee in connection with the Greek War Relief 
Fund.

We appreciate and admire more than we can ex­
press your high personal standing in all matters re­
lating to the immediate affairs of Canada and, as
well, to the general cause of freedom and liberty 
abroad.

We are not unmindful of the fact that in the 
present struggle, as well as in the past, you have 
made the welfare of the British peoples and those 
associated with them your own concern.

On behalf of myself and my Committee, I desire 
to thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Chairman Executive Committee 
Ontario Division 

Greek War Relief Fund
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